The Dorchester Team

You are warmly invited to The Licensing by the Bishop of Dorchester

of The Revd Jo Allen

as

Team Vicar in the Dorchester Team

with primary pastoral responsibility for the parishes of Clifton Hampden and Burcot, Culham and Long with Little Wittenham

on **Wednesday 31st January 2024 at 7.30pm** at The Abbey Church of St Peter and St Paul, Dorchester High Street, Dorchester-on-Thames, OX10 7HH

Refreshments will be served in the Abbey afterwards.



Parking will be available (weather dependant) – please allow 5-10 minutes to walk from the parking to the Abbey. If disabled parking is required please contact our office.

Clergy are asked to indicate if they will robe (choir dress).

RSVP by Friday 26th January 2024 to the Dorchester Admin Team 01865 340007 admin@dorchester-abbey.org.uk